

Dear Parent/Carer,

This year we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 5th March 2020, slightly differently in school.

In line with our poverty proofing agenda, children will not be asked to come to school dressed as a book character and we wanted to let you know this before anyone begins to spend money on costumes. Instead they will make something creatively during the school day and parents will be invited into school at 2.45pm to share the wonderful world of reading with your children.

Check out the Class blogs to find out what the children are getting up to!

Your sincerely,

